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August 21, 2014
Washington D.C.

Lt. Commander Montel B. Williams
Office of Montel B. Williams

3867 Grand View Boulevard

Los Angeles, CA 90066

Dear Lt. Commander Williams,
We recently received your letter regarding the case of Mr. Andrew Tahmooressi.

Rest assured that your concerns will be conveyed to the appropriate officials in Mexico
and we will continue to follow the case closely as the legal process in Mexico unfolds.

| have also enclosed several documents related to Mr. Tahmooressi's case which you
may find of interest.

Sincerely,
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Ariel Moutsatsos

Minister for Press and Public Affairs



